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Hello. 

 

I am submitting testimony in opposition to the elimination of “Vote by Mail”. 

 

Vote by Mail has been the standard in Oregon for many years and has been 

successful in our State repeatedly having some of the highest percentage of voter 

turnout. 

 

Concerns of Voter Fraud or abuse have been totally unsubstantiated. If there is a real 

problem, show us the proof - ACTUAL proof, not conspiracy theories or other 

conjecture. 

 

Until then, we should continue having and using Vote by Mail. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


